
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

S PA C E S September 11, 1991

Joanne Cubbs
92 Fores t Ave.
Riverside, IL 60546

Dear Joanne,

I hope the enclosed xerox's of my photo's of the Heitnan Rusch site shot in June, 1973. will
be useful to you. It seems I did shoot a few interiors in the Prairie Moon Museum

Tve also enclosed a draft of the latest Roger Cardinal statement updating his definition of
"Outsider Art" which might be helpful for your symposium.

If you are going to supply John Beardsley with a list of sites in Wisconsin, (Ruth always
really shied away from this) I wonder if you could do the same for me?

Keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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